
 

TO:                                                                                 2/12/2018 
Oregon Senate Finance and Revenue Committee            
Oregon House Revenue Committee 
 
Dear Chair Hass, Vice Chair Boquist, Senators Baertschiger, Riley, Taylor 
Dear Chair Barnhart, Vice Chairs G Smith & Smith-Warner, 
Representatives Buehler, Findley, Hernandez, Marsh, Nosse, Werner 
Reschke: 
 
I am writing in support of SB1515. 
 
Current research informs us that afterschool programs, whether they be 
for academic assistance, enrichment, or application, enhance both 
learning, and, perhaps more importantly, the efficacy of learning, for all 
students who participate in them. 
 
With our current federal administration, we are going to need support in 
our state and local communities to help fund participation in these 
programs for students whose parents cannot afford them.  
 
The Children’s Service Districts proposed in SB 1515 will do just that! 
 
Thus, we are in support of passing SB 1515. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Math Gamers LLC 
Kathy Cvetko, Founder/Owner 


